D.U.R.C

 Annual R.O Dinner,

Monday 28th December

Venue: Trinity Arch Hotel 



Dame St.



Dublin 2.

Time :8.00 pm till late……

on behalf of the DURC 1998/99 committee I would 

like to cordially invite you to the Annual Christmas Shoot and R.O Dinner to be held on Monday the 28th December. This year the shoot will begin at 3.30pm on the  DURC range with the traditional mince pies and mulled wine.We are hoping that anyone who has survived the Christmas excesses will drop down for a quiet shoot (?) and a chat .





The venue for the dinner is the Trinity Arch hotel,

Dame St. (beside the Central Bank) beginning at 7.30pm. This year dinner and wine will cost a mere £22.00 per person and with a choice of five entrées we believe we are catering for all tastes. As we would like a rough idea on numbers we would appreciate if you got back to us as soon as possible if you wish to attend, and also if you wish to bring a friend.





Finally we always appreciate the constant support  that you give us year to year would like to thank you for your kind donation to our club last Sunday at our air open.

In conclusion on behalf of the committee  I would like

to wish you and yours  all the best this Christmas season and a very peaceful and prosperous New Year.

Hoping to see you soon,

Yours sincerely,

__________________________

Secretary ,DURC.
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